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Friday 13th September 

 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Governors 

 
Values and Virtues 
This week, we have launched our Autumn term Values and Virtues which are Grateful and Generous.  
We will be focusing on being grateful for our own gifts, for the gift of other people, and for the 
blessings of each day; and generous with our gifts, using them for others. 
 

 
Stars of the Week! 

 
 Attendance 

 

Reception Whole Class  

 

Well done to all the Stars of 
the Week who all enjoyed Hot 

Chocolate Friday with Mrs 
Askew. 

 

 

Reception 98% 

Year 1 Amelia  Year 1 95% 

Year 2 Monta Year 2 100% 

Year 3 Lucas Year 3 98% 

Year 4 
Maya & 
Kacper 

Year 4 
98% 

Year 5 Lewis Year 5 97% 

Year 6 Holly Year 6 95% 

Mrs Askew Liam   

Mrs Lucas Kaylan 
  

   
 

 

Birthdays 

When it is your child’s birthday they are invited to wear non-uniform as a special treat on the day.  If their birthday 
falls on a weekend or over the holiday they can choose to wear non-uniform on a day either the week before or the 
week after. 

Volunteer Readers 

We are always looking for volunteers to read with our children.  If you can spare a couple of hours a week please 
contact the school office.  Any volunteers would require a DBS check. 

 

OLA NEWS 
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Aldi Vouchers 

The school are collecting the Aldi for school vouchers, if you have any please can your bring into school, many 
thanks. 

Year 5 Mass 
 
Next Tuesday, 17th September, Year 5 will be leading whole school mass in the Church at 9.10am.  The 
children would be delighted if parents and carers could join us. 
 
Scholastics Bookfair 
 
Help earn books for our pupils to use in school and beat our sales of £757 last year! 
Come visit the bookfair after school Weds-Thurs. There is a large range of book,  posters and stationary available. 
Payments can be made by cash or phone, please see poster in school office for details for phone payments. 
Plus! Save 20% by purchasing vouchers online https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-vouchers 

For every book purchased you will receive an entry into the prize draw where you can win Scholastics goodies! 

Any questions please contact the PTA via email pta@ourlady.coventry.sch.uk or on the Facebook page by searching: 
Our Lady of the Assumption PTA. 
 
Roman Invasion 
 
All the year 4 children looked fantastic in their  Roman costumes they had a great day. 
 
PTA 
 
If you would like find out how to get involved or to join the mailing list for the PTA, please email: 
pta@ourlady.coventry.sch.uk 
You can also join the PTA Facebook page, search: Our Lady of the Assumption PTA. Without Parent Volunteers the 
planned events cannot take place. 
 

 

Diary Dates 

 
14th Sept Multi-Cultural Mass 5pm - church 

17th Sept Yr 5 Mass in church at 9.00am – all welcome 

18th/19th/20th Sept Bookfair after school – KS2 playground 

18th Sept  All boot fund forms to be handed to Reception 

19th Sept Bishop Ullathorne Open Evening - 6-8pm 

20th Sept Bishop Ullathorne Open Morning – 9-11am 

20th Sept Miss Dooley will be going on maternity leave – we all wish her well 

 


